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The Board of Directors will not meet in December. The next Board Meeting is 

scheduled for Tuesday, January 9, 2018, 7 p.m., at the Cedar Hills Recreation 

Center. 

Street Sweeping Clarification 

A resident recently contacted our 

Bluestone and Hockley representative 

regarding Autumn Meadows street 

clean-up. Our community lies outside 

Beaverton city limits, so our streets are 

swept by Clean Water Services. 

According to their website, they 

sweep "all curb and gutter streets" 

once each month. Will they sweep up 

piles of leaves raked from our lawns 

and left in the street? "Please do not 

pile leaves or other yard debris which 

can lead to blocked storm drains and 

slick roads", per the C.W.S. home 

page. Go 

to www.cleanwaterservices.org for 

leaf disposal information. 

 

Monthly Payment Coupon Update 

for Townhomes and Emergency 

Procedure Clarification for 

Everyone 

 

Be sure to read all of the 

correspondence Bluestone and 

Hockley included with the Annual 

Assessment notification. The yellow 

page outlines and clarifies 

emergency on-call phone numbers 

and procedures, including who to 

call for what type of emergency. 

The blue page explains a change 

in the monthly dues payment 

process. Bluestone and Hockley will 

no longer automatically send 

payment coupon books to 

townhome owners. They also 

introduced the B. & H. Facebook 

page. 
 

We wish every resident of Autumn Meadows a safe and happy holiday season! 
visit autumnmeadowspdx.com for contact info 

http://www.cleanwaterservices.org/
https://www.facebook.com/BluestoneRE/
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